
 

 

 

 

P7 Production of Mary Poppins 

We are very much looking forward to hosting parents and family members 

once again in the school for the P7 Show this year, which will be on Tuesday 

21st June (1pm) and Wednesday 22nd June (6pm). 

Tickets cost £4 and are available from the school with a maximum of 5 tickets 

per family. Please send in money with your child to the class teacher in an 

envelope clearly marking the child’s name and which day you wish to purchase 

tickets for the show. 

Note: tickets are not available to purchase from the school office and must be 

secured by sending in a clearly labelled envelope with money with your child to 

the class teacher.  

 

 


